MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
MUNICIPALITY OF ZEPCE

17.12.2024 21:41



The Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration, Mr. Zeljko Obradovié, and the Assistant Director,




Mr. Sead Hadzi¢, held a meeting with the Mayor of the Municipality, Mr. Mate Zovko and his associates
on December 17, 2024. The topic of the meeting was the continuation of the activities in the land
administration sector on the territory of the Municipality of Zep&e.

The central issue was the possibility of continuing the public exhibition of data regarding survey and
cadastral classification of land, and the harmonization of cadastral and land registry data. It was agreed that
a concrete and coordinated plan for the continuation of the public exhibition will be prepared in the
coming period, considering financial and human resources potential, and it is expected that public
exhibition activities will begin in the first half of 2025. It is also necessary to speed up the process of
marking streets and squares, as well as complete the establishment of the address register and the digital
archive on the territory of the municipality.
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